




This training will be conducted by the Asian Pacific 
Institute on Gender Based Violence (API-GVB) to 
improve one's skills of interpretation services. 

To apply, you may scan the QR Code or visit 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/AppFeb24-CAIT

Interpreters 

Those selected to participate will receive a stipend upon completion 
of the 5-day training. Deadline to apply is Friday, February 23,

2024. More information is available on the application form, or
email info@guamcoalition.org.

For more information, visit 
www.GuamCoalition.org or  
Info@guamcoalition.org

WantedWanted

This training project is funded in part by Grant #2201GUSTC6 awarded by the Office on Family Violence Prevention and Services, 
Administration for Children and Families, US Department of Health and Human Services; and Grant #STOP 2020-WF-AX-0014 and Grant 
#ICJR 2020-WE-AX-0001 provided by the Governor’s Community Outreach – Federal Programs Office, Office of the Governor of Guam, 
awarded by the USDOJ/OVW. The opinions, findings, conclusions, or recommendations expressed in this event do not necessarily reflect the 
views of GCASAFV and these funding agencies.

The Guam Coalition is accepting applications for interpreters/translators 
to participate in

Community Advocate Interpreters/Translators Project 
Monday, March 18 - Friday, March 22, 2024

8:00 AM - 4:00 PM ChST
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